
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 1-2 By Councillor Lang for answer by the 

Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 24 June 2021 

  At the 12 March 2020 meeting of the Council and in answer 

to question 9, the Convener advised that the planned 

pedestrian crossing at Bo’ness Road in Queensferry would 

be installed over the summer school holidays in 2020. 

Question (1) Has the detailed design work for the crossing been 

completed? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) What is the current expected installation date for the 

crossing? 

Answer (2)  

   

   

   

   

 
 


